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	COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 
	IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE




March 27, 2020
VIA SERVICE BY EMAIL ONLY
Susan D. Paiva, Esq.

Associate General Counsel

Verizon 

900 Race Street, 6th Floor
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19107
Re: 
Request of Verizon Companies for Extension to Provide De Facto Gross Intrastate Operating Revenue Under 52 Pa. Code § 69.3701; 

Docket No. M-2020-3019262
Dear Ms. Paiva:
  
On Friday, March 27, 2020, the Verizon Companies requested an extension to May 15, 2020 to file addenda to their Assessment Reports.   

After consultation with the Commission’s Bureau of Administration, the extension is granted.  
If you are dissatisfied with the resolution of this matter, you may, as set forth in 52 Pa. Code §§ 1.31 and 5.44, file a Petition for Reconsideration from Staff Action (Petition) with the Commission within twenty (20) days of the date of this letter.  The Petition shall be sent via email or e-filing only.  Email should be addressed to: rchiavetta@pa.gov.  If no timely request is made, the action will be deemed to be a final action of the Commission. 

	
	Sincerely,

Rosemary Chiavetta

Secretary of the Commission

	
	


CC: 
Robert Gramola, Director of Administration

Amy Zuvich, Chief of Fiscal Office

PAGE  
PAGE  

